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New Members Welcomed at Fall Coffee

September 9, 2024
Susan Lynn 

On September 10, 2024, ten new AIL members gathered at Galligan’s Pub to enjoy coffee and muffins and get 
acquainted with each other and members of the AIL board and committees. The new members represented New 
London, Sunapee, Wilmot, and Springfield.

The gathering was also an opportunity for the new members to learn more about AIL. Katrina Wagner, AIL pres-
ident, spoke about the advantages of  AIL membership. Nina Tasi, AIL Program Manager, described the activities 
planned for the next few months.

New Member Coffees are hosted by the AIL Membership Committee, chaired by Lynn Gilbert. These social events 
are held twice a year to welcome new members and provide an orientation to AIL.

Interested in becoming an AIL member? Learn more on our website! 

www.ailcsc.com/membership

